Giving Update

Budget to date: 50, 480 Income to date: 28, 468

Needed: 22, 012

Sermon Notes	

Office (Lori Miller) - blumenortmc@gmail.com
Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) - (204)-324-4426
Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht - bmcyouthpastor@gmail.com

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0

Phone: 204-327-5208 Fax: 204-327-5414

Church Calendar

February 21 – Jake Friesen February 28 – Gerry Giesbrecht March 7th – Seth Klassen

Prayer List

Missionaries

Werner & Marlene Ens Helen Janzen

Ryan Thiessen
Tyler Loewen
Murray & Carol
Honsberger
Laure & Family (Congo)
Lisa & Matt Wiebe (DR)

Community Announcements

Considering MCI for the 2021-22 school year? New students who submit an application by March 15th will share in \$25,000 of available tuition support. One lucky applicant will also receive their first year of tuition FREE! For more information visit www.mciblues.net/admissions/new-student-incentive/ or contact our Student Recruitment Associate, Sophie Gerbrandt, at sophiegerbrandt@mciblues.net

From MCC - Happy Valentine's Day! Show a loved one you are thinking of them by sponsoring a comforter in their name and sending a valentine card. Every donation will go towards the cost of making a cozy comforter for vulnerable people around the world. Learn more at mccmb.ca/GreatWinterWarmup.



Mission Statement

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ.

Speaker: Keith Friesen

Worship Leader: Eric Peters

Song Leaders & Pianist: Kirsten Warkentin and

cousins

Date: February 14th, 2021

Sunday, February 14, 2021

Welcome & Announcements
Call to Worship
Prayer Time
Worship in Song
Prayer
Worship in Song
Scripture Reading -Philippians 2:1-11
Message - "The Lord's Prayer"Keith Friesen
Closing Song
Benediction

Verse for the Week

"I pray that they will all be one, just as you and I are one - as you are in me, Father, and I am in you. And may they be in us so that the world will believe you sent me." John 17:21

Prayer for the Week

Father, may your bride the church, reflect your nature by our unity and devotion to you and to following your commands. May we love you and each other well. Amen.

Church Announcements

-Thank you to Keith Friesen for preparing and presenting the message for this week. Starting Sunday Feb 21 through till Friday Feb 26, we will have an online vote to determine if we call Keith as our lead pastor. Similar to the deacon nominations, there will also be the ability to vote by phoning Walter Dyck directly during those dates. Please continue to keep this process and our church in your prayers.

-THIS WEEK ONLY! Sign up for your "Retreat

in a Bag" brought to you by the Education Committee. You can sign up until this SUNDAY NIGHT February 14th at 11:30pm! Since we are unable to gather together for our annual retreat, we thought we would try to bring the retreat to each of your homes. There is information and more details on the sign-up page about what is in the bags and they will be provided free of charge to you. Each package will include snacks and activities/challenges for you to complete as a group or individually. Please sign up for one and we will make those available for pick up at church on February 28th during the hours of 2-4pm and 6-8pm. If these times do not work for you, please contact Gerry Giesbrecht to make arrangements. Here is the link to sign up for your Retreat in a Baq!

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/bmc-retreat-in-a-bag-2021-tickets-140950040365

Please share this with anyone from BMC whom you think would enjoy picking one of these up!

Church Announcements continued

-Church Council meeting will be on February 15th at 7pm. At this meeting we will be discussing our next steps in regards to restrictions and reopening.

Prayer & Praise

-Birth Announcement - Lennon Helena Friesen was born on February 8th, 2021 to Quinn & Justin Friesen. She is a granddaughter for Larry and Helena Falk and a first great-grandchild for Henry and Sara Froese.

-John Krahn, 66, of Rosetown, passed away Saturday, February 6th, at the Health Sciences Centre. Three of his grandchildren attend our youth. We pray for comfort and peace for this family.

Youth Ministry

Youth meets on Discord Wednesdays from 7pm-9pm.